
Coming Events 

WORKSHOP: STATE OF THE ART IN THERMAL ANALYSIS 

The U. S. National Bureau of Standards and The University of Akron are 
joint sponsors of a two-day workshop to be held May 2 1 - 2 ,  1979. Details may 
be obtained from the General Chairman, Dr. Oscar Menis, U. S. National 
Bureau of Standards, Washington, D. C. 20234. 

The topics special emphasis are energy conservation in industrial processes, 
phase diagram determination, kinetics, high pressure thermal analysis, and 
industrial particulates in the environment. The Program Chairman is Prof. 
P. D. Garn, The University of Akron, Akron, OH 44325. 
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